
To                                                                                                                    
The Secretary, U.C.A.C., 
University of Calcutta, 
Kolkata-700073. 
  
Dear Sir, 
With reference to your email intimation dated 03.09.2024, kindly note that the existing 
Under-Graduate (Honours) syllabus in Political Science [under CBCS] of the University 
of Calcutta will be the syllabus for the forthcoming M.A. Admission Test 2024 in Political 
Science. Please find enclosed the soft copy of the Under-Graduate Political Science 
(Honours) syllabus for your kind perusal. The syllabus can also be accessed from the 
following link: https://www.caluniv.ac.in/cbcs-ug/ug-files/UG-PolSc.pdf 
 
The hard copy of the syllabus has been sent to your office today (05.09.2024) 
afternoon. 
 
I would request you to kindly take note of the matter. 
 
With warm regards, 
                                                                                                    Yours sincerely, 
  
                                                                                                   Anindya Batabyal 
 
 
 
Anindya Batabyal, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 
& Head, 
Department of Political Science, 
University of Calcutta, 
Kolkata, 
India. 
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